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Hello South School Shark Families and Friends -

Happy Friday! This week included a First & Second Grade presentation from Harbor One Bank
called, “Savings Make Cents”. Several classrooms also celebrated the 100th Day of School. In
collaboration with the PTO, students also had the opportunity to work on a surprise
Valentine’s Day project for their teachers (pictures coming next week!). As a reminder we are
having our kindness week next week, which includes Valentines Day. Please review the
Valentines Day procedures below and some family opportunities to participate in kindness
week:
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Important Links:
Building Project FAQ’s
Building Project Website & Updates
South School Calendar of Events (Family edition) - Live Document, please check for updates

Upcoming Events:

- February 13th - 17th: South Kindness Week
- February 14th - Valentines Day (South Guidelines for Celebrating Coming Soon)
- February 19th - PTO: South Night at the Providence Bruins
- Week of February 20th - February Vacation
- February 28th - March 3rd - Spring Book Fair
- March 1st - PTO Meeting @ 7pm & Spring Spiritwear Opens
- March 2nd - Parent-Teacher Conferences & Dining for Dollars - Papa Gino’s
- March 3rd - Popcorn Friday

Have a great weekend!  ~ Mr. Dore

https://core-docs.s3.amazonaws.com/documents/asset/uploaded_file/2153/Stoughton/2740861/South_Building_Project_FAQs_013123_.pdf
https://www.stoughtonschools.org/page/south-school-building-updates
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Vcf1WwgC4umBg7TY0G0K559vhF21FCAx9_7eICsX5Y0/edit

